
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: June 18, 2024 

FROM: Shannon Montgomery, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of a Resolution casting the Town Council’s vote for 
the Denco Area 9-1-1 District Board of Managers. 

SUMMARY: 

State law provides that the Denco Area 9-1-1 District Board of Managers include two members appointed 
jointly by all participating municipalities located in whole or in part within the district. Each year on 
September 30, the term of one of these municipal representatives expires.  

On June 2, 2025, the Town received the Denco Area 9-1-1 Voting Packet, which includes the slate of 
nominees for consideration. Votes must be submitted by the end of July. 

Mayor Carrington has received endorsements in support of Mr. John Smith, Jr., and recommends that 
the Council cast its vote for his appointment to the Board. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

Move to approve a Resolution voting for Mr. John Smith, Jr. to the Denco Area 9-1-1 District Board of 
Managers. 

ATTACHMENT: 
• Denco Area 9-1-1 District Board of Managers Voting Packet 
• Draft Resolution 


